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Where to Send Support 
Baptist International Missions Inc. 
PO Box 9 Harrison TN, 37341 
Missionary Number 1632

Sending Church 
Way of the Cross Baptist Church 

1640 Mt. Carmel Road  
McDonough Ga, 30253

Contact Info 
770-658-4561 

thebradleystonyc@gmail.com 
www.thebradleys2nyc.com

Dear Praying Partner, 
 Four new partnering Churches so far since our last letter.  Thank you all so much for your financial and 
prayer support.  It doesn’t go un-noticed, or un-appreciated. In our last letter we told you about how Good 
God is and how he works things out even when we don't see there being a way for it to work out. He has 
done much of the same over this last month.  He has protected us through travels in Indiana, Kentucky, 
Georgia, New York and Pennsylvania.  God has blessed us with some fantastic meetings with some fantastic 
people.  It's hard when you're on the road and meeting new people all the time.  We really never know 
what to expect when we pull up at the church or the prophets chamber for the first time.  Time and time 
again however God meets with us through his people. He has blessed us with more friends that we know 
will be lifelong.   

Easter Sunday!

 Easter is a special time for us for a few reasons. The most important of 
course being the Celebration of our Risen Savior,  it is also the time we 
celebrate our coming to Way of the Cross Baptist Church in McDonough 
Ga.  We have so many memories that have been forever etched into our 
history.  Even though Jamie and I were both already saved when we 
walked through the doors of that church that Sunday morning, it was 
there we began to grow.  It was there we learned what it meant to be 
actively involved in ministry.  It was there, where God called me to Preach.  
It was there where God called our family to missions.  It was there, that 
God showed us his love through his people.  We were blessed to be at 
our sending church for Resurrection Sunday.  You are loved WOTC 
Family!! 

Pray with us for our Children!

 We have the best three children in the world.  Yes we are partial but thats 
ok.  Would you pray for Lila, Mollie and James.  They are so gracious to us 
when we ask them to get in the car and endure another 14 hour drive.  They 
never seem to complain, but it's hard on them.  They are constantly being 
introduced to new friends and then being ripped away from them.   It sounds 
so violent when written that way but I see their spirits break and have to cope 
with another friend that they can only see via video chat.  Would you pray for 
them and for Gods comfort during this time of our ministry.   
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